

The Meadows Primary School



www.themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

0117 9322203

enquiries@themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

Newsletter No.3 13th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you are all well and are ready for a restful weekend.

Sínce our last newsletter the pupils have been very busy at The Meadows school. Pupils have settled into their routines and are proud of their achievements.

Our Year 6 pupils have been at their residential camp this week, having a fantastic time. I have added some of the photos, and as you can see they have been taking part in a wide range of activities. The staff who attended the trip have been impressed with their attitude and team work skills.

Our values award winners this week are -

Poppy Class – Sebby
Daísy Class - Noel
Buttercup Class – Mateo
Bluebell class – Vínníe
Foxglove Class – Maddox
Foxglove class – Molly
Honeysuckle Class – On camp

Congratulations to all our award winners. You are our school role-models.

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.

Mr Owen Edwards Headteacher



Pupils are expected to read at home to an adult at least 4 times a week. This is to be recorded in their reading records. When pupils read regularly, they are able to access a range of different areas of the curriculum as a consequence. We also promote the love for reading here at The Meadows and we do enjoy listening to pupils enthusiastic about their fiction and non-fiction books.

If you have any questions regarding the pupils expectation for home reading please do ask during parents evenings early next term or at the end of the school day.

Dates for your Diary Term 1/2

Term 1	
Tuesday 17 th October	Halloween disco
Friday 20 th October	Last day of term
23 <u>rd</u> _ 27 th October	Half Term
Term 2	
Monday 30 th October	School closed to pupils
Tuesday 7 th November/Thursday 9 th November	Parents evenings (information to follow next week)
Christmas dates to follow before the end of term	

Year 6 camp

Here are some the photos of our Year 6 pupils who have been on camp this week. They have had a great time and have learnt some fantastic new skills







The Meadows **Promise**

I will focus on my learning and help others to learn.

I will uphold the values of the school

honesty

kindness

respect

self-belief





Follow the link to find out more about SGPC https://sgpc.org.uk/





If your child is starting school in 2024, we would be delighted to welcome you to our school on the following days to take a look around

October

- Tuesday 3rd October 6:00pm open evening
- Thursday 5th October 6:00pm open evening
- Wednesday 18th October 9:30am morning tour

- Wednesday 8th November 2:00pm afternoon tour
- Wednesday 15th November 6:00pm open evening
- Thursday 16th November 6:00pm open evening
 Tuesday 21st November 9:30am morning tour

Breakfast Club Monday - Friday 7.30am - 8.55am

Monday - Friday 3.30pm - 5.45pm

After School Club



Please get in touch with us to book your place





To visit our school facebook page or our X feed. Click on the icons





